
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BY THE PLANNING COMMISSION OF MORGAN, CITY 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission of Morgan City, Utah, will 

hold a Public Hearing in connection with their meeting on Tuesday, February 

20th, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. The Planning Commission will receive public comment 

regarding the following items: 

• General Plan Update. (Open house at 6 p.m.) 

• Amendment to the Annexation Declaration Map and Ordinance. 

• Mixed Residential Overlay Title 10, Chapter 15 text amendment. 

• Rezone from Commercial Central to Commercial General for                  

parcel #00-0056-1256 located approximately 300 North and 300 East.  

• Mixed Residential Overlay Zone on parcel #00-0056-1256 and parcel #00-

0004-9278 located approximately 300 North and 300 East. 

Morgan City Office is located at 90 West Young Street.  The items will be available 

on the City’s website at www.morgancityut.org. 

 

MORGAN CITY CORPORATION 

 

Teresa Shope, City Planning Department 

Date this 6th day of February 2024 

http://www.morgancityut.org/

